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JETSET LEVEL 7 
WRITING TEST PRACTICE PAPER 01 
MARKING SCHEME 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Part 1 (10 marks) 
 
1.  since 

2. Rather 

3. as soon as / when / once 

4. not 

5. before 

6. for 

7. but 

8. except (for) / apart from / other than 

9. during / over 

10. first / initially 

 
 
Part 2 (5 marks) 
 
11. awoken 

12. dependent 

13. irregular 

14. product 

15. unpredictable 

 
 
Part 3 (5 marks) 
 
16. Why didn’t you go to Greece instead? 
 
17. Everybody turned up although Peter hadn’t expected them to. 
 
18. When she discovered the waterfall, she had been walking for two hours. 
 
19. He had hoped for a quiet evening but his noisy friends arrived. 
 
20. Tomorrow they will have been married for ten years. 
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Part 4 (10 marks) 
 

Mark Criteria 

1-4 Displays limited control of the grammar, tense forms, syntax, vocabulary and 
idioms indicated by that level in the specification, and restricted awareness of 
appropriate style, register and content.  Adjust according to length and quality of 
presentation. 

5-7 Displays adequate control of the grammar, tense forms, syntax, vocabulary and 
idioms indicated by that level in the specification, and sufficient awareness of 
appropriate style, register and content. Adjust according to length and quality of 
presentation. 

8-10 Displays confident control of the grammar, tense forms, syntax, vocabulary and 
idioms indicated by that level in the specification, and extensive awareness of 
appropriate style, register and content.  Adjust according to length and quality of 
presentation. 

 
(total out of 10) 
 
Give 0 when the task is not attempted or if the piece is too short to judge. 

Unassembled ‘lifting’ restricts marks in each band. 

No half marks. 
 
 
Part 5 (5 marks) 
 
21. have shown 

22. being tested 

23. presented 

24. has been given /was given 

25. had hoped / were hoping / had been hoping 

 
 
 
Part 6 (10 marks) 
 
Full marks for a summary of the key points, linked effectively and written coherently. 
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Part 7 (5 marks) 
 
26. under 

27. stuck 

28. make 

29. cast 

30. run 
 
 
Part 8 (10 marks) 
 

Mark Criteria 

1-4 Displays limited control of the grammar, tense forms, syntax, vocabulary and 
idioms indicated by that level in the specification, and restricted awareness of 
appropriate style, register and content.  Adjust according to length and quality of 
presentation. 

5-7 Displays adequate control of the grammar, tense forms, syntax, vocabulary and 
idioms indicated by that level in the specification, and sufficient awareness of 
appropriate style, register and content. Adjust according to length and quality of 
presentation. 

8-10 Displays confident control of the grammar, tense forms, syntax, vocabulary and 
idioms indicated by that level in the specification, and extensive awareness of 
appropriate style, register and content.  Adjust according to length and quality of 
presentation. 

 
(total out of 10) 
 
Give 0 when the task is not attempted or if the piece is too short to judge. 

Unassembled ‘lifting’ restricts marks in each band. 

No half marks. 
 
 
TOTAL = 60 


